
On Thursday we visited the Lake Cargelligo Multi
Purpose Health Service for our term visit to our
friends in the Aged Care.
We enjoyed a wonderful visit catching up with
them. We were presented with a Certificate of
Appreciation in recognition of our regular visits.

Week 7 Term 2 Friday 13  June  2025th

Naradhan Public School
Newsletter

www.naradhan-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

PH : 02 68969808 e: naradhan_p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Kooba St, Naradhan NSW  2669

Aged Care visit School photos- NB change to dress

School photos will be taken next Thursday,
19 June, at 9am. Please send students to
school in their Friday t-shirts (green with
paw prints) and black pants. This is a
change from the usual winter uniform. 
If you don’t have a Friday shirt please let
the school know so we can get one for you
to wear.
Please ensure you have filled in the online
order form with EM Photography if you
want to buy photos. If you can’t access the
link online please let us know in the office
so we can order for you.
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INSIDE THE CLASSROOM  

In Maths with Mrs Munro, we looked at symmetry
 by comparing the right side of our face to the left side of

our face.
We took a photo, and then made a mirror-image copy and
joined our two left sides together and our two right sides

together.
We could see that some of us looked very different, while
other faces were more symmetrical and didn’t look very

different at all.
It was a really fun experiment and taught us a lot about

symmetry.



On Thursday our students visited the elderly
residents at Lake Cargelligo Hospital. It was
a very worthwhile visit and an excellent
experience for our students. We would like
to thank the residents and the Lake
Cargelligo Hospital for being our hosts.
We would like you to share in their
experience through reading their short
recounts of the visit.

Tillan – Year 6
Today I went to the Aged Care visit and I
talked to Don and Paddy. Me and Don
played noughts and crosses and I played Go
Fish with Paddy. It was very good.

Rusty – Year 5
Barbara is so nice. Barbara loves my blonde
hair. I read a book to Barbara about a
monster and a boy and Barbara and I are
best friends.

Isabella – Year 5
For our Aged Care visit, I talked to Paddy
and it was fun to talk. We played Connect
Four and he was so happy because he kept
winning. I read a book to Don; the book was
called No Never. I had a fun day today.

Lucy - Year 4
Today I went to the Aged Care. I enjoyed it. I
met Gwen. Gwen and I were shy at first, but
I read to her a book called The Perfect Pet
and I coloured in with her. I would like to go
back.

Eva – Year 4
Today I went to the Aged Care. When I was
first there, I was nervous but when I talked
to Paddy, he made me smile, he was the
best. I played Connect Four and he should
be a champion of Connect Four and Go Fish.
It was very nice to see them and have a
smile on their faces. It was very sweet and I
am happy to see them again.

AGED CARE VISIT
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AGED CARE VISIT

Aizen – Year 4
Today I went to Aged Care in Lake
Cargelligo. I talked to Bill. He was a cool
dude. I played Tic-Tac-Toe with him. I also
read Eyes a book, to him. It was the best.

Nehayaa- Year 4
Today we visited the Aged Care. I read to
Bill; he sang when I read my book. I played
against Paddy Connect Four, he was a
champion of the board games. I played Tic-
Tac-Toe with Bill and he was happy.

Georgie- Year 3
I went to the Aged Care. I played Connect
Four with Paddy. I won the game two times.
I felt happy.

Atharah- Year 1
I played Connect Four and coloured in with
Bridget. Bridget and I swapped our
pictures. She gave me a heart picture. I
gave her a bird picture. She was very happy
and I was happy too. I had fun today. 
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WEEKLY HIGHLIGHTS

Science Maths

CLASSROOM NEWS

Important Reminders
School Library period will take place every Friday and students are
encouraged to borrow books to take home for reading. Please send a cloth
bag to carry the books home and please ensure to  return the books on
Fridays. 
We have decided to do lunch heat ups from Monday- Thursday as we
are heading into the winter season. Please feel free to pack food to be
warmed up for lunch.  However, no food will be heated up on a Friday as
lunch is cooked in school. 
Please ensure that the weekly homework pack is returned to school on Fridays. 

English 

Our focus this week was
spelling in small groups.

Coming up next......

This week we discussed
the components of a

healthy diet. 

   

   School Photos on Thursday
(19th)

Last Day of Term 2 - Friday 4 July

We made pumpkin soup from
some lovely Jap pumpkins
brought in by Mrs Munro

Cookery Friday 

In Maths we did a group
activity on column graphs,
tally tables and dot plots.

We also talked about
symmetry with Mrs Munro and
did an experiment using mirror

images of our faces.



We are working on our school display for
the Lake Show which will be on Saturday

30 August.
This year, the theme is “All that could be

sown- sewn”
The students will be designing and
stitching their own library bags as

exhibits. 

We appreciate extra hands with creative
sewing skills... if anyone is able to

support the students on Wednesdays 
 2-3pm, please contact the school Office. 

ARE YOU A SEWER?....

Students of the week...... Week 7

Isabella Rebetzke for showing resilience and for
showing kindness to her peers.

Rusty Orr for having a positive attitude to his work.



Community News...






